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Welcome to our latest newsletter and Happy New Year to you all.  We hope you had an enjoyable 

festive break. 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES 

 

Weekly Achievements 

Attendance 

 

We celebrated our attendance achievements at the end of last term along with House tokens.  The 

winning House was Fawbert and they will be celebrating by holding a non-uniform day on Friday 7 

January 2022 for these house members.  Normal rules apply to wearing sensible shoes and no      

jewellery. 

 

OTHER UPDATES 

New Values 

Last term pupils, staff and governors discussed what values they wanted for the school.  After taking 

everyone's views into account we have launched our new values: 

 

 Kindness, Respect, Resilience, Responsibility & Trustworthy 

 

This half term we will be looking at these each week and learning how they can underpin all we do.  

Next half-term we will focus on one value a month. 

 

Relief cover 

We are looking for a relief Receptionist to cover our busy office Monday to Wednesdays as required 

either all day (8:30 am—3:30 pm) or afternoons (12:30-3:30 pm).  If you are interested and would like 

further information, please contact the school office. 

 

REMINDERS 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

Fawbert & Barnard’s  Newsletter 

6 January 2022 
E-mail us at: admin@fawbert-barnards.essex.sch.uk 

Date Event 

10 January 2022 EMS Piano tuition resumes (Mrs Chatten) 

11 January 2022 EMS Drumming tuition resumes (Mr Reyland) 

17 January 2022 Clubs start 

19 January 2022 Guitar tuition resumes (Mr Ansell) 

20 January 2022 Piano tuition resumes (Mrs Wilson) 

3 & 4 February 2022 Y5/6 Bikeability course for group 1 pupils 

10 & 11 February 2022 Y5/6 Bikeability course for group 2 pupils 


